
July 1, 2015 

 

Dear Client, 

 

This letter is to inform you that the city of North Branford in the state of Connecticut does not 

issue a license for Repossession Services. 

 

If you have any questions please contact us directly at: 

Phone: (203) 315-9207 

Email: collateral@sbcglobal.net 

Fax: (203) 315-8640 

 

Sincerely, 

Tom Farace 

mailto:collateral@sbcglobal.net

